
                            City Council Memorandum 

 

 

 

To:  Mayor Fasbender & City Council Members 

From:  Alan Storlie, Fire Marshal  

Date:   May 17, 2021 

Item:   Agreement for Use of Fire Safety House 

Council Action Requested:  
Approve agreements with the city of Rosemount for use of the fire safety house, at Safety Camp, and 
Fire Department Open House.   
  
Background Information:    

The City of Rosemount and the Rosemount Fire Department own and maintain a fire safety house.   The 

house is used at our annual fire department open house, and our city’s annual Safety Camp to provide 

fire safety training to school-aged children.     

Financial Impact:   
None 

Advisory Commission Discussion: 
None   
 
Council Committee Discussion:   
None 
 

Attachments:     
• Agreement for use of safety house at the annual fire department open house 

• Agreement for use of safety house at the city’s annual safety camp 
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